
Hi Deb, 
We will have a bus and driver available on Sunday June 4 2023 as requested and if you could just 
confirm the details when it gets closer to the date. Your performance of Reedy River looks like it will 
be a wonderful day out for residents of Broken Hill and I’m sure it will be popular with many of our 
clients as well. If you email me a flyer I would be happy to hand them out to clients. 
Good luck 
  
Vicki Murray 
Transport Liaison Officer 
Broken Hill 
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